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The Copyright Alliance has informed me of this welcome invitation from 
the Obama Administration to share my thoughts on my rights as a creator. 
As someone who will create thousands of images in my career, it would be 
impossible to have to pay for each individual image to remain mine. By 
creating the image myself, I have already reserved the rights to it. 
Enacting the Orphan Works Bill would destroy the creative atmosphere of 
our country. 
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